
|Apr 8, 2024 Wellness Committee 
Attendees: Sarah BighamJessica Gould Emily Gustafson erika.l.haraguchi@gmail.com

Notes
● Review of Board presentation

● Board meeting is May 9th

● Quick discussion talking about our goals for next year
● Recruitment for next year

○ Looking towards principals, AP, teachers, etc
○ We’d like someone to represent Elementary, Middle & High

● April-Physical Activity month
○ Looking to compile some information
○ Promotion in Nutrition Services

■ Geared toward participation and physical wellbeing
● Getting the schedule for Employee Wellness next year so that we can be creative to

partner at least some of the time
● Partnership with The Stride next year
● Looking to push out Brain Break/Physical Activity material to schools next week

● Exciting developments
○ Central Production kitchen breaking ground in August to be completed around

February
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